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Support for Extension of Royal Commission into 
Institutional Responses to Child Sexual Abuse 

 
The Salvation Army supports an extension of the Royal Commission into Institutional 
Responses to Child Sexual Abuse. 
 
Since the commencement of the Royal Commission in January 2013, The Salvation Army has 
been co-operative, and supportive of the Commission. The organisation has always worked 
openly and transparently with the Royal Commission looking at past historical abuse committed 
by former Salvation Army personnel. 
 
The Salvation Army has also welcomed discussions and dialogue on a national redress scheme 
raised by the Royal Commission. 
 
The Salvation Army encourages anyone who was abused in any way to contact our 
Professional Standards Office via Salvo Care Line on 1300 36 36 22 or at 
pso@aue.salvationarmy.org. 
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